
 

You are invited to our Annual

Superior Street Elementary School

2023 WINTER HOLIDAY PROGRAM

! ALL Superior students from UTK - 5th Grade will be performing the 

SAME PROGRAM for parents during ALL 3 PERFORMANCES.

! Superior’s Auditorium has a very small seating capacity.  It is IMPOSSIBLE for 

ALL of the parents to attend the SAME performance!  We are asking parents to 

attend the Performance listed by their child’s’s grade level so that ALL 

parents will have an opportunity to see their child perform. 

(If you have more than 1 child, attend the OLDER child’s time)

! This colored flyer is YOUR ticket into the performance.  

Parents without a designated color flyer for that performance will be admitted 

after ALL parents with the designated color flyers are seated.

       *Seat saving NOT ALLOWED! Please remain for the entire program!

Wednesday, December 13, 2023
Please, do not leave during performances. We would like your support for all grade levels. - Thank you!

1st Performance -                                  

doors open at 8:15 / show 8:30-10:00          

For 3rd Grade, & 5th Grade Parents          

        2nd Performance -                                  

       doors open at 10:15 / show 10:30-12:00        

               For 1st and 2nd Grade Parents            

           

3rd Performance -                                   

doors open at 12:30 / show 12:45 - 2:15        

 For TK, Kinder, & 4th Grade Parents         

                                         RECESS & LUNCH BREAKS MAY BE ALTERED THIS DAY 

                                      School Closed December 18th - January 5th for Winter Break

                             Except for Winter Academy on December 18th, 19th, 20th 


